MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE V-FESTIVAL ACCOUNT COMMITTEE HELD AT 7.30 PV ON
WEDNESDAY 19 MAY 2021

PRESENT: Clir D Maddocks (Chairman)
Clir V Cook
Cllr D McGowan
Clir P Maddocks
Clir N Parton
Clir M Stokes

IN ATTENDANCE: Mr P Delaloye — Parish Clerk
Clir B ] W Cox — South Staffordshire District Council
Clir V Jackson

APOLOGIES: Clir A Lowe
Clir B Cambidge
Cllr M Sutton — Staffordshire County Council

The minutes of the 1 March 2021 meeting agreed as a true record of the meeting.

THE V-FESTIVAL ACCOUNT COMMITTEE HELD AT THE BLYMHILL & WESTON-UNDER-LIZARD VILLAGE
HALL AT 7.30 PM ON SINCE ist MARCH 2021

RECEIPTS AND PAYMENTS ACCOUNT
Available Funds at 1st March 2021 £98,387.42

PAYMENTS SINCE MEETING HELD ON 1st March 2021

Grant to Blymhill and Weston Village Hall Committee for the Kitchen extension £5,000.00

Loan to the Blymhill and Weston Village Hall Committee for the Kitchen extension £10,000.00
Purchase of the display Fridge and Freezer for the Community Shop £1,729.60
S Billingham Pest Control for Mole Treatment at the Play area in WUL £65.00
Sub total £81.592.40

RECEIPTS SINCE MEETING HELD ON 1% March 2021
Blymbhill Village Aircon (March & April) £166.00

Available Funds at 19th May 2021 £81,758.40
APPLICATIONS FOR DONATIONS/GRANTS FROM V CONCERT RECEIVED SINCE 16th November 2020

Stafford Samaritans grant request

Clir P Maddocks Proposed and Clir Nigel Parton seconded a grant figure of £300.00

The Blymhill Sports and Social Club committee snooker exhibition evening 16th October 2021 grant
request

Clir Nigel Parton Proposed and Clir P Maddocks seconded a grant figure of £300.00

Grant request from the Blymhill Graveyard Committee for the service of the graveyard mower for
£372.98

am emailing you as chairman of the Blymhill Graveyard Committee to request aid in paying for the
service of the graveyard mower. It is very important that we keep the machine up to date with

UM



maintenance and servicing. | know you will be aware of the need to maintain the graveyard to the highest
standards and be presentable to visitors. In order to do this, your help for the service of the mower will be
highly appreciated. Bob Mayer

Clir P Maddocks Proposed and Clir D McCowan seconded a grant figure of £372.98




